
From: PUC 
Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 3:13 PM
To: ' 
Subject: EL18-026
 

Ms. Walkes:
 
Thank you for your message regarding Prevailing Winds siting permit request,
docket EL18-026.
 
Your message and my response will be posted in the open docket so my fellow
commissioners and others may read them. Here is a link:
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2018/EL18-026.aspx. Here is a link to
the commission’s Siting Guide which may be of interest to you:
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf.
 
I appreciate you taking the time to write and share your concerns.
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov
 




